
                                                                                    May 8, 2021 

I would like to personally welcome you to Rocket Football 

and Cheer, Inc.  I want to ensure you that I will continue to 

do everything possible to make sure your child learns the 

proper fundamentals of football and/or cheer.  I am super 

excited to announce that we will have our free fundamental 

pre-season camp this year!!  The camp is a great learning 

experience and a super great time! 

HERE WE GROW AGAIN!!  Yes, we are adding on to our 

league.  I am immensely proud of our league.  The last 27 

years have been a very fulfilling time for me.  There is a 

reason we are the best youth football organization in 

northern Indiana.  I owe a lot of our success to our 

coaches.  Most all our coaches have been with our league 

for at least 10 years – their children are now in college or 

beyond.  I also believe our paid officials contribute a lot to 

our success.  They do an amazing job and most have been 

with the league over 10 years as well.  

Our goal as a league is to teach proper organized football 

and cheer and to prepare your child in both a FUN and SAFE 

manner for the next level.  I am looking forward to seeing 

each one of you at camp, practices, and games. 

Boo-Yaa! 

Mark Maggart 

President 

 


